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Tuesday 20th February 2018 

Dear Parents,  
 
 
At the end of the term Cedar class are going to celebrate their topics learning with a medieval day.  
The children will have a medieval feast, design medieval items, and they will take part in a 
medieval tournament. The medieval day will take place on Monday 26th March 2018.  
 
All children have been learning the skills required to be a knight as part of their topic work and all 
children will take part in a knighting ceremony. It is optional if your child would like to dress up 
in medieval/knightly clothing. They will have a good understanding of what types/coloured 
clothing would be considered medieval/knightly.  
 
A signup sheet asking children to bring in items of food for the feast will be put up outside the 
classroom nearer the time.  
 
This is also a reminder that Cedar Class assembly is Thursday 22nd March ay 9am, this is where 
the children will perform their cornet concert. This assembly is likely to run slightly longer than 
normal. Parents are then invited back to the classroom to look at their work.  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Miss Pagden 


